
 
 

 

WORLD SECRETARIAT GENERAL 

84 Timbercrest Drive 

Port Moody B.C 

CANADA 
 

 

Re: Organizational General meeting and election of a new National council of WLCU in      

 Argentina. 

  

Dear WLCU Leaders in Argentina 

 

 It is with a great pleasure that I was informed by the RSG Mr. Juan Saliba of your 

meeting on April 9, 2011 to elect a new National Council for the WLCU in Argentina. Hoping 

this meeting will be the beginning of a complete reform of our institution in Argentina. 

 

   A reform that is really needed at all levels, from membership drive, to the official registration 

of every chapter in the WSG, without forgetting the payment of the annual dues, etc etc .  

 

    I trust, you will abide by the constitution of the WLCU, and your elections process will 

conform to its internal regulations. I believe in your will for a change, and your determination to 

take our Union to a higher level, and to collectively succeed, in performing our duties, in the 

Rank of the DPI of the United Nations, to better serve our Lebanese Diaspora and our mother 

country Lebanon. 

 

          I will assure you of my full support, and my recognition of your legitimate general meeting 

and I am ready to help you in any possible way. 

          Finally, I wish you good luck, and I am waiting to receive your report of the meeting to 

endorse it.  

Yours truly. 

 
Dr Nick Kahwaji                                                                          Vancouver. BC. Canada 

WSG of the WLCU                                                                      APRIL 7. 2011 

 

 

 


